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Dear Able Humber Ports Limited 
 
Able Marine Energy Park – MCA representation to Applicant’s response of 25 July 2024 on the 
representations published on 1 July 2024 on the Development Consent Order Time Extension  
 
Thank you for your response dated 22nd July 2024 to representations regarding the consultation on 
extending the period for implementation of the Able Marine Energy Marine Park Development Consent 
Order (Document number TR030001-003554-2024 Consultation Response From Applicant July 
2024).  
 
In addition to applicant’s response, the MCA would also like to highlight, as per our response dated 

23 May, that external factors such as the number and type of vessel traffic on the river may have 

changed overtime with the introduction of new and proposed developments, and this should be 

discussed further to ensure the risk mitigation measures remain appropriate and fit for purpose. 

 
Thank you for your response.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Helen Duncan 
Marine Licensing Project Lead 
UK Technical Services Navigation  
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